
Monday, April 3rd 

 
SPRING PICTURES 
Spring picture day is tomorrow, April 4th.  You can order online:  INTER-
STATE.COM/ORDER.  Use order code:  77177FA. 
 
 
PROJECT LIT 
The Summer Reading Campaign committee will meet this Wednesday at 8:00 in Mrs. 
Rosine's room. Please let her know if you cannot attend.  
 
PAW FOR A CAUSE 
Paws for a Cause will be meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 am  in room 801.  It's very 
important that all members attend. 
 
 
CLARK MIDDLE SCHOOL CHOIR BOOSTERS 
THE SPRING FLOWER FUNDRAISER is going on now through Wednesday, April 
12th.  All flower baskets (hanging or patio pots) are $25 each.  Flowers will come in a 
variety of assorted colors, just in time for Mother's Day!  Simply fill out 
the SPRING FLOWER ORDER FORM which can be found in the main office, return the 
order form with exact payment (cash or check made payable to Clark Choir Boosters) to 
Clark's main office or to Mrs. Arroyo in an envelope marked "Spring Flower Sale" no 
later than Wednesday, April 12th.  All flower orders MUST be picked up at Clark Middle 
School on Tuesday, May 9th.  
 
 
8TH GRADE STUDENTS 
Please check your email from Mrs. Brink for your chance to design the cover of the 8th 
grade award ceremony program. The deadline is Monday, April 10th so don't miss out! 
 
 
ECOTEENS 
Ecoteens tee shirts are available through April 7th for only $15. Order forms and 
payment can be turned in to the main office. Don't miss the chance to get one of these 
awesome shirts.  
 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Let's Flip into Spring! The Library invites all students to create Flip Book Reviews for the 
Library book review site! The link can be found on your ELA class Canvas page. More 
details are forthcoming when your class visits the Library. Students creating Book 
Reviews and getting published to the site are eligible to participate in the raffle for 
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McDonald's Happy Meal coupons (20 prizes) and the Grand Prize of an AMC Movie 
Basket.  Get creative and Flip into Spring! 
 
APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS  
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate!!!  Collect your receipts from Strack & 
Van Til and bring them to the Clark office.  Ask your family and friends to save their 
receipts as well, so that our school can maximize the points we earn.  Every dollar spent 
earns a point towards earning education equipment.  Receipts need to be dated 
September 2, 2022 through March 31, 2023.  All receipts are due by April 12, 2023.   
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 
**************************************************************** 
Clark Middle School Early Release Dates 
Dates (2nd Tuesday of every month/Student Dismissal 1:10 pm 
 
 

• April 11, 2023 
• May 9, 2023 

 
 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2023 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale 
now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give your 
child a keepsake for years to come.  
HOW TO ORDER A YEARBOOK: 
Visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/
job/12888 
YEARBOOK SALE DATES 
01/01 - Sold Out-Last Chance to Preorder $40 
Yearbook 
*A limited number of books will be available for 
purchase in May at distribution for full price 
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QUESTIONS: Contact Karen Sulek 
at ksulek@lcscmail.com 
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 
**************************************************************************** 
Please remember to send a note with your student in 
the morning if you plan to pick up your student early. 
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